
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter

Friday, January 31, 2020

Upcoming Events and Important Dates

Wednesday, February 5:  LGBTQ+ Families 5:30-6:30 – Rm 117

Thursday, February 6: Kindergarten Open House, 9:30-10:30

Saturday, February 8: Garden Work Party, 9:00-12:00am

Monday, February 10: Familias of Hispanic Students Meeting 5:45-
7:00pm ~ Rm 107

Monday – Friday Feb 10 – Feb 14: SPIRIT WEEK!  

Friday, February 14: MYP Dance, 6:00-9:00pm ~ Gym

Monday, February 17: President’s Day ~ NO SCHOOL

Tuesday, February 18: Site Council – 5:45-7:00pm ~ MPR

Change of Clothing Protocols
Students often come to the Office for a change of 
clothing. When clothing is wet and/or muddy, plastic bags 
have been used to carry the wet clothing back home. Since 
the enactment of the state-wide ban on plastic bags, we’ll no 
longer be using these bags for clothing.

Parents are asked to bring a plastic lined bag to use when 
changes of clothes are required. In addition, providing 
an extra change of clothes in the bag will help us use the 
most comfortable, best fitting clothes for your child when 
needed.  Especially for our K-2 students.

We ask that if you use borrowed, clean clothes from the 
Office, please launder and return them promptly.

Thank You!

Vernon SPIRIT WEEK IS February 10th – February 14th!

Email coming soon with details and themes!



Get your tickets today for

Night Out for the Owls
Get tickets here. Tickets are offered on a sliding scale. Only 270 tickets are 
available, so reserve yours early. Night Out for the Owls, our Annual Spring 
Fundraising Dinner, will be held on Saturday, February 29th, 2020. This is 
Vernon’s largest fundraising event and is critical to maintaining our current 
programs for music, arts and enrichment.  

If you are interested in volunteering or have a donation to drop off, we’d love 
to meet you at the weekly event planning meeting held every Monday 6:30-
7:30pm at the Cerimon House located at 5131 NE 23rd Ave.

Donate/Get tickets Sign up here!

Owl-A-Grams are back!

Isn’t it about time you told people how amazing they are?  
Well, here’s your chance!

4th grade will be selling Owl-a-grams before and after school the week of Feb. 4-13th.  Choose your shape – hearts, 
owls, and more. Send someone at Vernon a message of love, friendship or support. Grams cost $1 (small) and $2 
(large).  All grams include a chocolate treat! Look for the sellers before and after school, during breakfast, in the 
main hallway, or the playground. 

Online sales (available soon) at the Vernon School PTA website - www.vernonpta.org
Vernon School PTA - Every day, every child, a success!

Grams are delivered on Valentines Day, Friday, Feb. 14th. Owl-a-grams are an important fundraiser to help offset 
the cost to send all Vernon 4th graders on the Overnight Field Trip. This is the highlight of the year as students 
spend two days and one night outdoors learning about the many voices and stories that helped shape Oregon 
history.

https://vernonschool.schoolauction.net/2020/register/ticket_sales
https://vernonschool.schoolauction.net/2020/homepages/show
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a054eaaac2ba5fc1-night2
http://www.vernonpta.org



